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VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Fragaria Landing Water Co. — Docket No. UW-060662
Dear Ms. Washburn:

I have reviewed the letter sent to you in this docket by Mr. Fassio. On
behalf of Fragaria Landing Water Co. (the “Company”), I want to express my
disappointment in the letter.

Mr. Fassio fails to mention that the financial information that Staff
requested was delivered well in advance of the June 29, 2006 date he states. In
addition, the Company provided responses to Staff’s second set of data requests
well in advance of the due date for those requests.

Staff had requested usage data that took some time for the Company to
compile. However, the Company also expressed its concern that such usage data
would not be usable since it is unlikely that a full year of usage data will be
available and any extrapolation of partial usage data could present a problem.
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In any event, it is the Company’s position that it is premature to ask for an
extension of the schedule predicated in any way on the Company’s responses to
data requests.

CHARD A. FINNIGAN

cc:  Michael Fassio (via e-mail and U.S. mail)
Dave Dorland (via e-mail)
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